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On 21-23 November, the Workshop on the Route Map for the Transformation of Educational 

Institutions into the WIA to Sustainability [T4.1], took place with great success at DIMITRA’S 

headquarters in Larissa, Greece. 

 
The objective of this workshop was to bring together members 

of the consortium representing different Educational 

Institutions to discuss and develop possible activities for the 

domains and pillars of the Systemic Framework for WIA To 

Sustainability. This framework took into consideration the 

following: 

▪ The different pillars: Social/ Pedagogical / Organizational 

▪ The different domains to be transformed within each 

pillar  

▪ The possible and of different complexity and 

investment activities that may be implemented within 

each pillar and each domain 

 
In conclusion, The Whole Institute Approach to Sustainable 

Development will be a framework that supports EIs in having a 

significant role to play for the sustainable future, in 

consultation with all stakeholders. The WIA helps to integrate 

sustainability issues structurally and coherently into the 

Educational Institutions’ organization. 

 
After the successful completion of the workshop, the project partners got together to implement the 2nd 

Transnational face-to-face meeting of the project SUSEDI: Route to Transformation of Education 

Institutions through a Whole Institution Approach to Sustainability (Erasmus+, Forward Looking) on 23-

24 November 2023 where the results of the project were presented and the future objectives of the 

consortium were discussed. 
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